
OPALG School Parliament Spotlight Garden Project  

Parents and Carers! Are you a keen gardener or handy with woodwork? If so,  

‘We Need You’ urgently! 

Our children have specified that they would love to expand our outdoor learning space and Mr Wilson has set a 

challenge for School Parliament to focus on. So…they are ready to revamp our school garden!  

They need adult help to do this but have been sadly let down by local companies. 

Jobs will include: 

● renovating tired raised beds (fixing, clearing and refilling) 

● helping to construct bug hotels out of wooden pallets 

● tidying the garden floor 

● clearing the polytunnel to use as a learning/planting space 

We will be renovating during the week of 6th June - 10th June. If you are free at any time during that week and could 

bring your own tools, please contact school office with your details and availability by Friday 27th May 2022.  

If available, please come to the school office on Monday 6th June at 1:00pm. You will be met by Mrs Carr who will 

show the garden and talk through the tasks needed. If you are unavailable that day but can still help, please let us 

know your availability. Thank you. 


